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COVID vaccine for those 12 and up available at Falls City hospital

(KLZA)-- Community Medical Center in Falls City has the opportunity to receive
doses of the Pfizer COVID-19 vaccine which is currently the only vaccine
approved for ages 12 and older.

CMC will be able to administer the vaccine on Tuesday, May 18th, Wednesday,
May 19 and Friday, May 21.

Pfizer is a two-does vaccine. The second does will be given on June 8 and June 11
at CMC. There will be other opportunities in the future to receive the Pfizer
vaccine if you are not available next week.

If you are interested in your child receiving the vaccine or have additional
questions, please call Jina Santo at 402-245-6599 to schedule a day and time for
the vaccine.

The deadline to make an appointment is Monday, May 17 at 9:00 A.M.
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